
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2014-15/No. 12 Date- 15/09/14

To: Parents

From: The Principal

Subject: Increase in Short Break duration

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that we have decided to increase the duration of the Short break from 10

minutes to 15 minutes from 15th September 2014, Monday.

This change has been done so that the students have enough time to eat and play. As a school we

have been able to look into requests and suggestions from parents which contribute to the overall

development of the child.

Kindly take a note of the above.

With warm regards,

Dr. Gargi Singh

The Principal

Redbricks Primary School



CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2014-15/No. 12 Date- 15/09/14

To: Parents

From: The Principal

Subject: Increase in Short Break duration

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that we have decided to increase the duration of the Short break from 10

minutes to 15 minutes from 15th September 2014, Monday.

This change has been done so that the students have enough time to eat and play. As a school we

have been able to look into requests and suggestions from parents which contribute to the overall

development of the child

Kindly take a note of the above.

With warm regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra

The Principal

Redbricks School


